
22-44-109. Notice of budget – publication 

 

Colorado International Language Academy 

 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED SCHOOL BUDGET  

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Board of Education of 

Colorado International Language Academy for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024 and has 

been filed in the office of said school at 303 Austin Bluffs Parkway Colorado Springs, CO 80918 

where it is available for public inspection. Such proposed budget will be considered for 

adoption at a meeting of the Board of Education at said school on June 20, 2024 at 4:00pm. 

  

Any person paying school taxes in said district may at any time prior to the final adoption of the 

budget file or register his objections thereto. 

 

COLORADO INTERNATIONAL LANGUAGE ACADEMY BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

June 6, 2024 

 

 

 


